
 

  Severn Stoke & Croome D’Abitot 

Annual Parish Meeting   
 

Wednesday 23rd March 2022  
at the SOQ Room,  

Croome National Trust Visitor Centre,  

Nr High Green, WR8 9DW 

commencing at 7.30 pm     
 

All parishioners are welcome to attend 
and can raise any item that they wish. 

 

There will be yearly updates from our District Councillors 
and County Councillor and from the Environment Agency 

with regard to the flood bund and also a debate on the 
restoration/replacement of the Parish Hall. 

 
The parish council has agreed to investigate a renewal of the parish hall lease (which only has 12 

years left to run) or possible purchase of the site. Furthermore, we have received a suggestion 
that, perhaps, St Denys’ Parish Church, with appropriate modernisation, could provide a multi-
use community building, in place of the Parish Hall and this will be considered. A referendum of 
the parish would be required before proceeding with any options, including a public works loan 

that might be needed to meet the financial obligations. 
 

Organised by Severn Stoke & Croome D’Abitot Parish Council  
Lisa Stevens, Parish Clerk, 01905 820956 / 07950256363 for further info. 

 
Location of venue at Croome National Trust Vistor Centre: 

 


